
From: Logen, Lynn [mailto:lynn.logen@pse.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2009 2:25 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center; Torem, Adam (UTC); jkastings@co.snohomish.wa.us; 
matthew.otten@co.snohomish.wa.us; jthompso@ust.wa.gov; brad@montgomeryScarp.com; 
kelsey@montgomeryScarp.com 
Subject: Docket No. TR-090121 BNSF Railway's Petition to Reopen and Petition for Administrative 
Review 
 
I believe that the record shows that the crossings to the North of Logen Road pose more danger to the 
public than the crossing at Logen Road (see exhibits detailing the accidents at the Dettling Road (300th) 
and at 102nd crossings as well as testimony regarding these crossings and related intersections.  
Therefore, closing the Logen Road crossing prior to making improvements to these other crossings will 
have the effect of forcing residents to use more dangerous crossings before there is any need for such 
closure.   
  
I would expect that the proposed cul-de-sac on Logen Road will be accessed during construction by using 
the Logen Road crossing rather than from the east side where the cul-de-sac will be constructed showing 
the need to keep this crossing open. 
  
Another option, that BNSF could consider is withdrawing its request to close the Logen Road crossing 
and thereby avoiding the construction conflicts that they seem to be so concerned about in this petition. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Lynn F. Logen  
 


